
 
ADDENDUM NO. 02 rev 1 

CITY OF FAIRHOPE 
 

Bid No. 017-18 Walking Floor Garbage Trailer for Sanitation Dept 

 
 
 
The following questions have been submitted by potential bidders and answers have been provided by the 
Dale Linder, Sanitation Department 
 
 
Question 1:   Can we actually look at, and examine the City’s existing trailer with the walking floor?  
 
Answer 1:   Please call 251 928-8003 and ask for Dale Linder, in Sanitation Dept to coordinate a 

time to examine the existing trailer.    
 
 
 

PLEASE NOTE THE BID OPENING DATE HAS BEEN CHANGED: 
 

FROM:  Monday May 14, 2018 at 9:00 A.M. 
 

TO:  WEDNESDAY MAY 16 AT 10:00. A.M. 
 
 
Bidders are to print, sign and include signed Addendum No. 2 with submitted bid documents. 
 
 
 
 
Acknowledged:   _____________________________________ 

Company 
____________________________________ 

     By 
 
 
Jillian Saffle 
Purchasing Manager 
City of Fairhope 
Posted: 5/10/18 


